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Hello and welcome to
Springfield
International School.

TUESDAY, SEPT 04, 2024

new experiences explored

As founding principal I am delighted to
invite you to join us on our very exciting
learning journey.

We had an amazing first week full of fun
and adventure. Friendships were made
and new experiences explored.

Our first day consisted of a wonderfully
well attended Parents' & Students
Orientation:
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Parents had the opportunity to
meet our dedicated faculty, engage
in informative sessions about the
curriculum, and gain a deeper
understanding of school policies
and resources. The interactive Q&A
session was particularly well-
received, fostering open dialogue
and strengthening the partnership
between home and school. We are
excited to see such strong support
from our parent community and
look forward to a productive and
collaborative school year ahead.



02/02

Danielle is our FS1 teacher and
began her journey in the early years
sector over seven years ago in
Scotland where she trained in a
forest school. Danielle believes it's
a gift to help children explore the
world around them and be a part of
their learning journey. Danielle has
a passion for fitness and loves
yoga, she looks forward to
implementing some children’s
yoga into her FS1 class.

Welcome onboard, Danielle!

Saffron is our FS2 Teacher, bringing
with her over ten years of rich
experience in educational settings
both in the UK and the UAE. By
tailoring her teaching strategies to
meet each child's unique needs
and creating a classroom
environment that promotes
curiosity, creativity, and
confidence, Saffron helps children
develop foundational skills and
attitudes that will benefit them
throughout their educational
journey.

Welcome onboard, Saffron!
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Susie is our Year 1 teacher this year
and she joins us from Scotland in
the UK. She has been teaching for
23 years and primary for 17 years.
she is excited to be returning with
her husband to teach in the Arab
world. Susie is a creative teacher
who enjoys languages, travel and
sports. She always teaches to the
individual and enjoys inspiring
children to learn with fun topics
and active learning.

Welcome onboard, Susie!

Maryam is an accomplished
individual who is joins SIS from the
UK. Her background is marked by a
blend of practical experience and
academic achievements, which
she brings to her new role with
enthusiasm and commitment
Her hard-working nature and
passion for teaching drive her
commitment to making children’s
educational experiences both
engaging and enjoyable, while also
creating a nurturing learning
environment.

Welcome onboard, Maryam!
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Ruth is our Year 4 Teacher. She
joins us from Ireland where she
graduated this year from The
University of Limerick with a
Masters in Education. Ruth is a
caring person making her well
suited to working with children.
Her positive and cheerful
disposition will engage children
effectively and will ensure she
builds good rapport with her
students.

Welcome onboard, Ruth!

Ella is our Year 3 Teacher. She joins
us from the UK graduating last year
from Northumbria University with
the Primary Teaching degree with
QTS.  Ella’s adaptability, honed by
her international experience, allows
her to connect with children from
various backgrounds and tailor her
teaching strategies to meet their
unique needs.

Welcome onboard, Ella!
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Aqsa is our Year 5 Teacher with
approximately 5-years teaching
experience behind her, ranging
from being a private tutor, a
teaching assistant, and a class
teacher. After spending 7-months
travelling the world with her
husband, Aqsa decided now was
the time to come back to teaching.
She is a dedicated and hard-
working individual, with a polite and
friendly demeanour.

Welcome onboard, Aqsa!

Mr. John is the year 6 teacher at
Springfield this year. He has over 18
years’ experience in teaching and
learning. 
He is a strong believer of group
learning and projects in the
classroom which makes this a
memorable experience for the
students in his classroom.
Mr. John has a degree in Early
Childhood Education from
Scotland and graduated in 2001. He
is also a qualified swimming
teacher with certification. 

Welcome onboard, John!



PARENTS IN
PARTNERSHIP

THURSDAY || 12th SEPT 2024
8:00 AM to 9:00 AM 

We would like to invite parents
in to school on a weekly basis
so we may meet informally to
have a chat, share information
and answer any queries you
may have - please do join us
whenever you can. We will
change the day and time
weekly in an effort to
accommodate everyone’s busy
schedules. All welcome

MEET THE LEADERSHIP TEAM

Jacqueline
Brooks Smith

PRINCIPAL
CONTACT

www.springfieldschool.ae04-271-0000

Samuel 
Holliday

VICE PRINCIPAL














